
Ossineke Township Planning Commission Meeting 

October 17, 2018 

Present: 
Denise Schultz 
Kevin Grulke 
Michael Single 
Lora Cramer 
Ewald Sommerfield 

Citizens in attendance: Randy Fairbanks, Jo’Lee and Kevin Dorie, Bruce & Amy Roznowski 

The minutes of last meeting were read. Cramer made a motion to accept the minutes, Single 
seconded. Minutes accepted. 

Board discussed putting together a Tiny House ordinance.  The board doesn’t want it to be under a 
special land use permit.  Jo’lee Dorie was going to check with the bank and see if loans can be 
taken out on a tiny home.  Schultz is going to get ahold of Rick Bills which builds these home to 
see if he can attend a meeting.   

Schultz said that a meeting needs to be held to start the renewal of our Recreation plan.  Schultz 
will get ahold of Steve Schnell at NEMCOG to see if November 7th or November 28th would work 
for him to attend.   

Motion was made by Cramer to adjourn at 8:15PM, seconded by Single Meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Denise Schultz 


